
Antonia Hover 

correspondence"^™ 
6/23/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 05135-2025 

From: Shonna McCray 
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 8:41 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence 
Subject: FW: FPL Volusia County - Consumer Contact Form - #1472851 C 

Good morning, 

Please add to Docket 20250011. 

Thanks, 
Shonna 

From: Paul Bielefeldt <Paul@paulselectric.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 11:01 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Volusia County 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
To Whom it may concern 
I am an electrical contractor in volusia county , I am in contact with our construction group here for FPL on a 
weekly and sometimes daily basis. 
Our crew here does a good job for us and is very easy to communicate with. Between the people I talk to the 
most matt shaw , Mark McMichael and Joshua Zender. I can ask for better people to help us in this industry. 
The advent of the Portal has sped up the new construction end of this business and helped us get information to 
them as the start of the project easier. 

Please let me know if there is anything else I can comment on that would help the PSC 

Thank you 
Paul Bielefeldt 
President 
Paul's Electric 
386-677-0447 
www.paulselectric.com 
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